
Now that the days are starting to get cooler, it may be time to start thinking about 

spending more time inside your home. The question is, are you happy with the way your 

home’s interior looks? If your answer is no, then fear not. Fall is an excellent time to 

start designing the home the way you want it.  Here are some reasons why.  

Fall is the time to bring warmth inside your home  

Fall offers a warmth that summer cannot provide. Fall invites the opportunity to make 

your home a cozy space to be with your family and friends, and to relax and unwind. 

Using the right combination of colours, fabrics, textiles, and lighting are some of the 

ways to transform your home into an indoor space to enjoy for many years to come. An 

interior designer can be a valuable resource in ensuring that you have a cohesive and 

enjoyable space.  

You’re more likely to host your friends and family indoors 

Fall is when you start to bring your entertaining indoors. However, your home may not 

be as functional or aesthetically pleasing as you’d like it to be for indoor entertaining. 

Year after year, you wish your home was more accommodating to host your guests. 

Well, it’s never too late to start designing the space you desire. Once you start working 

with an interior designer in the early fall, you’ll see how your dream home will start to 

become a reality. Indoor entertaining can be stressful enough. Don’t let the functionality 

and look of your home add to that stress. If you plan well in advance, you may have 

your home ready before Thanksgiving. In the long run, you’ll be one step ahead of the 

game with your holiday planning.  

Students are back to school 

Summer is always a busy time. If you have children, you know how much time it can 

take to keep them busy. Now that they’re back to school, you may find yourself with 

some extra free time. Take advantage of this window of time to start thinking about how 

you’d like to design your home. Also consider how your home will be used indoors now 

that students are back to school. They need a space to do their homework, a space to 

keep their belongings, and above all, you and your family need a space to be at home 

and wind down once the day is done.  

Starting a project makes the cold months go by faster 

Now that you’re spending more time indoors, you may find yourself counting down the 

days until spring rolls back again. If you can relate to this idea, then starting a home 

project such as interior design might help to make the time go by a lot faster.  

Tall Pines Interiors is proud to provide our clients with the products and services they 

need to design their homes into a comfortable and inviting space. Contact us to learn 

more about how we can help create the indoor space you deserve. Together we can 

make your house a home.  

 



 


